
 

 

 

 

 

 

27th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you will know the Bedtime Stories event is back by popular demand. The event is on Thursday 28th 

February 5:30-6:30pm 

 

The plan is that the children will come in through the main playground gate at 5:30pm (except Reception, 

who can come in through the front door). At the end of the session (6:30pm), the children will be brought 

out into the main playground as the normal end of school routine. To help staff to match you with your 

child, could we ask that parents (especially in the infants) come close to the doors the children will emerge 

from. Please ensure that all children are collected promptly at 6:30pm so that the staff can get home to 

their families. 

 

Please note that all children (including Y5 and 6 children who usually have permission to walk home alone) 

will need to be collected as the light will be fading by the end of the session.  

 

In the past fewer children in KS2 have attended this event than in the infants. With this in mind, the KS2 

classes will pair up into Y3/4 and Y5/6 with their teachers. 

 

The Friends of AHS will be providing hot chocolate and a biscuit for each child. If your child has dietary 

needs and you would prefer to provide your own drink and snack, please hand it to the class teacher on 

arrival. 

 

Children are invited to wear bed wear (eg pyjamas, dressing gown, slippers, onesie) and bring an optional 

pillow, blanket and soft toy (if they would like to).  

 

We hope the children will really enjoy the event.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Deb Williams  

Headteacher 
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